Dear Ivalo and Minik fonden.

First of all thank you again for electing me as one of the recipients of the Ivalo and Minik grant. I want to thank all of you in the board as it has made a huge difference in the quality of life during my studies here in Ottawa.

As you may know, studying internationally is not cheap, as you have to pay for tuition, rent, utilities & books on top of cost of living.

This grant have lowered my stress levels significantly as I used to be stressed about paying rent and tuition as these are way higher than back home in Greenland.

The grant has allowed me to fully focus on my studies and let me perform way better in my studies as the stress affected my ability to put all my focus to school work.

Not only that, it has allowed me to have fun hobbies that I could usually not afford such as; gym membership, road trips, different kinds of gym group sessions and other fun recreational activities.

Thank you again so much for the grant.

Nivi Rosing